EA Early Coordination Letter - Local


[Insert Date]
[Insert Name and Title of Recipient]
[Insert Address of Recipient]
Re:
[Insert Project Name and Location] - Environmental Assessment
[Insert Project Number]

Dear [Insert Name of Recipient]:
For the purpose of complying with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA), the [Insert Project Sponsor], in coordination with the Federal Highway Administration and the Iowa Department of Transportation, is initiating the preparation of an environmental assessment (EA) for [Insert Project Description].  

As a part of early coordination, we are soliciting comments from your agency regarding the proposed project as it relates to your agency's area of expertise.  The comments and material you supply will be used to determine if the proposed improvements may have impacts that warrant further consideration and are consistent with future long-term development plans within the study corridor.  Your comments will be incorporated into the environmental planning process and Environmental Assessment document as appropriate.

The enclosed information should help you understand the nature of the project and help you determine the location of the proposed roadway improvement.  To remain on schedule a response would be appreciated within 30 days of receipt of this letter.  If you have any questions about the project please contact [Insert Name of Project Contact Person] at [Insert Phone Number of Project Contact Person] or by email at [Insert Email Address of Project Contact Person].

Sincerely,

[Insert Project Sponsor Representative]
[Insert Project Sponsor]
Enclosures:

Project Description

Map of Project Limits

cc: 
[Insert Name of LEB NEPA Project Manager]

[Insert Name of Cultural Representative, Iowa DOT]
Mike LaPietra, FHWA
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